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July 

  1       Aldsworth Village Fete               contact Keith Handley 01285 6584502 

 3   Flywheel Bicester Heritage Show                     website 

 9    Atwell Wilson Museum Show       contact Bunny Lees-Smith   01666 577 275 

 14 - 16  RIAT Airshow at Fairford        website 

 16   F1 at Silverstone         website 

 19  FCCC Lunch Run     contact Barry Cooper  01285 851821 

 22 Windrush Fête            website 

 27  FCCC Croquet afternoon and cream tea        contact John Airey 01793 873 026 

 28    Classic Silverstone            website 

August 

  4-6   VTEC Show at South Cerney                     contact Ken Hinton 01285 712 522 

 16   Aunt Sally Run, game and meal              contact David Chambers  01608 658 603 

September 

 2  Oakridge Fête           contact Mike Scott 01285 760 315 

 3 Tetbury Classic Car Show      contact Keith Handley 01285 658450 

 10  Toddington (GWSR) Classic Vehicle Day     contact Geoff. Tebby 01453 883 821 

 11 Coach trip to Shuttleworth - details later  contact Bunny Lees-Smith  01666 577 275 

 13  FCCC Lunch Run     contact Barry Cooper  01285 851 821 

 17 Sudeley Castle  Classic Car Show                                     see page 2 

October 

 7 Autumn Classic at Castle Combe           contact Bunny Lees-Smith  01666 577 275 

 18   FCCC Lunch Run         contact Barry Cooper  01285 
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Key: 
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If you have a question, call 
Bunny Lees-Smith, Event 
Coordinator, 01666 577 275 
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What’s Coming Up 

An excellent event at 
Hunters this year. No 
thunder storms and torren-
tial rain like last year,  
thank goodness. Sorry I 
wasn’t there to enjoy it. 

A good display of cars 
and, as you can see, even 
at his age, Bunny can’t 
resist inviting the ladies 
into the back seat of his 
Chenard. 

Jim Hutson takes the Memorial Trophy         

Once more 
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Classic  Car  Rally  at  Sudeley Castle    

17th. September 2017 

You need to apply yourself direct to Sudeley Castle before the  

14th. September at a cost of £5.    If you leave it to pay on your  

                 arrival on the day it will cost you £15. 

To register - go to website  “ Classic Car Rally Sudeley Castle” 

You can apply on line by going to the Book online  line and click-
ing on click here and following the instructions 

If you wish to enter by post - download the form by going to the 
next lines down and click on Classic Car Registration Form 2017 
and follow the instructions. 

After you have registered please let David Chambers know so that 
he can coordinate the grouping of our cars on the field. 

Email :-   dhcbirchwood@outlook.com     or 01608 658 603 

Aunt  Sally 

August 16th. Meet at the Mill House, Kingham  4pm for coffee/tea and biscuits. 

Followed by a jaunt through the Cotswolds  to the Fox at Broadwell for a game of 
Aunt Sally and an evening meal                                                                              

Contact Dave Chambers at  01608 658 603   or  email:  dhcbirchwood@outlook.com   

Specialists in supply and remanufacture of brake and clutch parts for older and classic cars, commercial vehicles &   

agricultural vehicles also industrial and plant machinery 

Contact    tel: 01284 750 729      email: restore@pastparts.co.uk       website: www.pastparts.co.uk 

 

Croquet and Cream Tea Afternoon 

Thursday 27th. July 2pm. - 4pm 

Still a few places left 

Contact  John Airey  

01793 873 026 

Or email:   william.airey@ntlworld.com 


